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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Please protect quiet zones I'm the Nation forest.

In the Rio Grande National Forest please protect quiet use buffers around all the yurts in the Cumbres/La Manga

area - including Spruce Hole, Neff Mountain, Flat Mountain, Grouse Creek, and Trujillo Meadows. Also support

continued non-motorized use in the Chama Chile Ski Classic Race Site area.

There are already huge areas available for snowmobiling.  Please protect areas for citizens and wildlife who seek

safety and quiet in the forest.

Thank you,

Jolene Jessie


